
 

 

 

End of Life Notification: SB70, SB70LC 
May 22, 2024 

 
The SB70 and SB70LC products, introduced in May 2008, are now End of Life (EOL).  The NetBurner 
standard products affected are: 

● SB70LC-100IR 
● SB70LC-200IR 
● SB70-100IR 

 
Orders and last time buys will be accepted through June 1, 2025 while supplies last. It is highly 
recommended that purchases be planned with as much lead time as possible.  

The good news is that there is an upgrade path for these devices to a new product, the SBE70LC. It 
offers significantly more performance, resources, features, and the latest security including TLS 1.3. 

The SBE70LC  has the same form factor as the SB70LC, so if you are using the NetBurner Serial-to-
Ethernet software it is a plug-in replacement with no modifications.  

If you have written your own application to run on the device, our support team is here to help you with 
any necessary transition.  

 

Sincerely,  

The NetBurner Team 

 

 

16855 W. Bernardo Dr, Ste 260 
San Diego, CA  92127 
858.558.0293 phone 
858.558.8549 fax 


